
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO  

TOWNSHIP BOARD  

PLANNING COMMISSION  

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS  

JOINT MEETING  

February 19, 2013 
 

A joint meeting of the Township Board, Planning Commission and Zoning Board of Appeals was held at 
the Township Hall. Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
TOWNSHIP BOARD:      PLANNING COMMISSION:  ZBA: 
Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell       Millard Loy    Neil Sikora 
Clerk Deb Everett   Kitty Gelling    Mike Smith 
Treasurer Nancy Culp   Dick Skalski     
Trustee Dave Bushouse   Fred Antosz 
Trustee Dusty Farmer   Terry Schley 
Trustee Lee Larson   Wiley Boulding 
     
Also present were Township Attorney James Porter, Planning Director Greg Milliken, Fire Chief Mark 
Barnes and 1 interested person.     
 

DISCUSSION – STRATEGIC BRAINSTORMING EXERCISE 
Facilitated by Planning Director Greg Milliken, the boards held a brainstorming exercise with their ideas, 
concerns, and goals for the coming years; then met in small groups to prioritize those items.  This 
information will be compiled by the Planning Department with the goal for the Township Board to hold a 
retreat in the next few months where the results will be further reviewed and discussion held on moving 
them forward. 
 
 
There was no further business and the meeting adjourned at approximately 7:05 p.m. 
 
 
 

DEBORAH L. EVERETT     Attested: LIBBY HEINY-COGSWELL 
Township Clerk            Supervisor  


